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This week in Beech Class… 

A very messy week! 

While Miss Minto has been away at High Ashurst with Year 6, 

we have had an extremely messy week—muddy forest school 

on Wednesday and some painting in DT on Thursday.  

With both PE and forest school, we had lots of getting 

changed to do on Wednesday and there was a lot of confusion 

and lost items. Please can parents and carers ensure that 

school uniform, forest school kit and PE kit is named so that it 

is easier for us to reunite the children with their missing  

belongings. Thank you. 


